
From: Como, Joe 
Sent: 8/16/2013 4:48:25 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Redacted 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: Next Wednesday's meeting at PG&E 

Thank you! 

Joe Como 

Director, DRA 

California Public Utilities Commission 

415-703-2381 voice 

415-703-2057 facsimile 

ioe.como@cpuc.ca.qov 

www .dra.ca.gov/dra/ 

The information in this email is confidential and protected by the attorney/client and/or work product 
privileges. If you received this email inadvertently, please permanently delete it. 

Follow DRA on Facebook 

SB GT&S 0263449 



From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2013 4:44 PM 
To: Como, Joe 
Cc: | Redacted 
Subject: Next Wednesday's meeting at PG&E 

Joe 

My colleague Redacted will be the person who will meet you at the security desk next 
week and get you to the meeting room. 

She has your office and cell phone numbers. Her office number i< Redacted 

I'm sorry I'll miss seeing you, but I hope and trust it will be a good discussion. Perhaps we can 
followup on your return post-vacation. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

SB GT&S 0263450 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


PG&ETs committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , , . , , To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacy/customer/ 

SB GT&S 0263451 


